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Wednesday 7th December 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Firstly, we would like to say a huge thank you for donating to the PTA tombola. We have toiletries, chocolates, 
games, teddies, crafts and much more! 
 
The tombola will be held on Thursday 15th December within the school day. Each class will be given time to visit 
the tombola and buy raffle tickets at £1 per strip. If the children pull out a raffle ticket ending in a 5 or 0, they 
will be able to choose from the selection of prizes. Those who do not will still win a small prize. 
 
If you would like your child to be involved, they should bring money in a named envelope into school no later 
than Wednesday 14th December, labelled ‘Tombola’. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Nicholson and Mrs Callaghan 
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